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Works notification 15 December 2020 

The NSW Government is upgrading Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School with new and 
improved education facilities to support the student community. 

Upcoming works 

The demountable installation works are progressing at Chatswood High School.  

To allow the works to proceed on the basketball court and near the car park, Willoughby Council has approved an 
application for the pruning of two native trees and the removal of one weed.  

An arborist has identified the two native trees as a Sydney Blue Gum and a Sydney Red Gum and the weed as a 
Large-leaf Privet. See map overleaf.  

These works will be carried out before Christmas by an independent tree specialist.   

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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Indicative map of Chatswood High School tree works 

 

Sydney Red Gum 
(Native) 

Sydney Blue Gum 
(Native) 

Large-leaf Privet 
(Weed) 
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